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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

14 Day Self-Quarantine Requirement 

 

Since the World Health Organisation (WHO) has announced that 
Covid-19 is characterized as a pandemic due to a rapid increase in 
the number of cases over the past 2 weeks affecting a growing 
number of countries, the Home Affairs Bureau (HAB) of HK Govt 
are advising all clubs on PRL grounds to take extra precautionary 
measures. 

The General Committee is very concerned about the safety of its 
Members and their families as well as our staff and have already 
put in place certain precautionary measures. In view that this 
virus is now a global pandemic, effective immediately, Members 
and their families or guests returning to Hong Kong from abroad 
must avoid using the Club for at least 14 day self-quarantine 
requirement after their return. This should also apply to those 
who have been in contact with recent returnees from abroad. 
You are reminded that contravening the quarantine requirement 
which is legislated by the HK Government would be a criminal 
offence and is subject to a fine of $20,000 and 6 months jail. 

We would like to thank you for your support and co-operation. 

 

The General Committee of Club de Recreio 
19th March 2020 

 

 

 


